
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

I have been highly impressed with the manner and attitude of your child in their approach to the exams.  It is clear 

that the Year 11s are all passionate about making the best possible progress and I am proud of the levels of 

engagement that they are currently demonstrating in the prep sessions that are being held to support their progress. 
 

In addition to the timetabled prep sessions that are occurring on a daily basis in school, there are a number of further 

opportunities to prepare for their exam over the half term. I hope that you will help your child and actively support their 

revision efforts at home with the materials that have been provided by their individual class teachers.  Activities will 

also be available in school during the half term break that they are welcome to attend.  A timetable of the on-site 

revision sessions can be seen below. 
 

Monday, 29th May Tuesday, 30th May Wednesday, 31st May Thursday, 1st June Friday, 2nd June 

Bank Holiday - closed History  

(10-12, Dance Studio) 
Triple science 

(10-12, Room 21) 

Computer Science 

(9:30-1, Room 27) 

History 

(11:30-1:30, Room 13) 

Computer Science 

(9:30-1, Room 27) 

Psychology 

(10-12, Room 19) 

Maths 

(9-11, Room 28) 

 

We hope that you will be able to join in the celebration with your child when the results are made available to collect 

on Thursday, 24th August between 8:30-11am. If there is anything that I can do to help during the examination 

period please don’t hesitate to ask.   
 

For guidance and help in supporting your child through this stressful time I have highlighted some links below that 

may be of use. 
 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/stress-anxiety-depression/Pages/Coping-with-exam-stress.aspx 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/education-22311466 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/guides/zsvcqhv 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr D.Maxted 
Mr D. Maxted 
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